
 

 

Ira students can shop for family and friends 

online at https://shop.penguinpatch.com 

through Monday, November 23rd and help our 

school at the same time!  Just enter Ira School 

under “Find My School” and start shopping.  

Students will also have a chance to purchase 

gift items at the Kid’s Holiday Shop on campus 

December 7th – 11th .  Happy Shopping!! 
 

https://shop.penguinpatch.com/

